
October 30, 1996 

 

Mr. Dan Hardway 

P.O. Box 5278 

Fort Wayne, IN 46895 

 

 

Dear Dan: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for taking 

the time to discuss your experiences with the House Select Committee on Assassinations with us last 

Monday.  Our staff not only found our discussions to be productive, but quite enjoyable as well.  It 

was the view of all who attended that the relaxed atmosphere promoted by you, Gaeton and Ed 

contributed greatly to the success of the meeting.   

 

We understand that your schedule is quite full and we appreciate your continued efforts in 

helping the Review Board fulfill its mandate.  We anticipate taking advantage of your generous offer 

to provide us with further assistance as we move toward the completion of our project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Associate Director for Research and Analysis 

 


